

Earth Removal Committee

108 Main Street Carver, MA 02330 Telephone: 508-866-3401

May 24, 2024

At the Earth Removal Committee's meeting on 4/24/24, the Committee discussed and voted unanimously to increase both agricultural and commercial rate of fees paid to the Earth Removal Committee by permit holders. The committee discussed in great length and looked into all surrounding towns and what fees they were being paid. The motion was to increase agricultural fees from \$0.10 to \$0.25 per cubic yard and commercial fees from \$0.25 to \$0.40 per cubic yard. The vote was 7-0 unanimous.

EARTH REMOVAL COMMITTEE:

Sahled Bechard C Harrison Helder Juchards